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Christmas Reminders
We will be decorating our gingerbread houses on Monday, December 19th at 12:30 pm.  Please join us to help your child decorate their “gingerbread” house.  Please be sure to send in any gingerbread materials (graham crackers, powdered sugar, box to take it home, and candies to decorate) in by Tuesday, December 13th.  

Please be sure to send your child’s gift in by Thursday, December 15th. If you are unable to provide a gift for your child, please contact me as soon as possible. After decorating our gingerbread houses, we will begin our Christmas party. Everyone is welcome to join us!

The Kindergarten classes will be performing to songs from “The Nutcracker” and we will sing “Merry Christmas!” at 8:30am on Wednesday, December 21st in the gym.  We would like the boys to wear black pants and a white shirt for the performance and the girls to wear a pink “ballet” tutu kind of dress. If you have any questions, please contact me as soon as possible.

Wednesday is a HALF-DAY of school. If you are planning to take your child home after our Christmas program, please pick your child up in our classroom, NOT in the gym.  If your child will be going home differently than normal go home instructions, please send me a note by Tuesday, December 20th.
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